
FEATHER RIVER RAIL SOCIETY 
 
DATE:   September 2022     
ITEM:  New Business Item 4 
FROM:  Norman Holmes  
 
PULLMAN 8300 TROOP SLEEPER DISPLAY 
Norman Holmes sent us the following email: 

While visiting the museum I talked to two board members about the possibility of moving our Troop 
Sleeper to track #2 in front of the diesel shop.  This would become a memorial to members of the 
Army Transportation Corps and would attract other visitors.   I propose to have artificial turf 
beneath the car and a plaque on the side to state, "that this car honors Transportation Corp 
members of WWII and the Korean Conflict."   This could happen quickly without much cost and 
could be completed by November 11, Armed Forces Day.  American Legion and/or VFW could 
participate in its' participation.   

Our WW1 ordinance boxcar could be added to the track with a donation request to refurbish the 
car. 
 
I hope this is presented at the next board meeting and I would happy to make a donation. 
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